REDFROG

REDINGTON FROGNAL ASSOCIATION
Umbrella body for residents groups in the Redington Frognal Conservation Area

To Camden Borough Planning

Dear Ms Quigley,

2019/5927/P Flat 3, 37 Platt’s Lane - objection

Redington Frognal Association objects to this application for a rear extension at 1st / 2nd floor
height. The proposal will cause design harm to our consistent properties at the rear and
continue privacy issues for other flats in the property.

The original conservatory at 1 Floor of this property had been erected contrary to many rear
extensions objectives of the Conservation area. The many privacy concerns of other flats in
this building had been overlooked and disregarded.

The new proposed alterations have not remedied the above issues and have increased their
prominence in scale and design. The proposals are contrary to all design aspirations of the
local community( conservation Area appraisals) and the neighbouring flats in this building.

Please refuse this application, on behalf of our community.

Best Regards

_» for Redfrog Association
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